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Dear Parents / Carers,         13th December 2019 
 

Congratulations to: 

Gold Star Children this week who are: 

Reception Kai for participating well in class activities. 

Year 1 Safiyah for always being helpful and kind. 

Year 2 Eva for always being a kind, caring and helpful member of the class. 

Year 3 Lilly for doing very well in her recent tests and for always trying hard in class. 

Year 4 Samuel for making excellent progress in all subjects. 

Year 5 Logan for showing a discerning attitude towards his assessments and doing rather well! 

Year 6 Lucy for doing so well in her end of term assessment. 

 

Thank you to the children who led their Class Liturgies: 

Y1: The whole Class.  

Y3: Freya, Jacob and Skye. 

Y5: Michael, Luca and Tom. 

Y6: Lily-Mae, Roisin and Isabella 

 

Children’s Cinema Event: this was a very enjoyable event. I hope you managed to get some 

Christmas shopping done without having to collect the children at 3.15pm! 

 

Christmas Coffee morning and Carol Service: thank you to all those who were able to join us. I hope it helped 

to get you in the Christmas mood by remembering the true meaning of Christmas. The tea/coffee and mince-pies 

raised another £173.00 towards our Christmas Charity. 

 

Christmas raffle: tickets are now on sale at 20p each. This year we will be raising money for the 

NSPCC, we felt this was appropriate as we have had ChildLine in school. ChildLine is a charity 

which is there to support children all day, every day – even Christmas. The raffle will be drawn in 

school next week. 

 

The Christmas Carol Service: will take place in Church on Tuesday 17th December at 2.15pm.  

 

September 2020 admission: please remember (or remind your friends) that you must apply online to the Local 

Authority for a place in Reception for September 2020 – we have an extra form in school for additional 

information, but this is not an actual application. Closing date for all applications is 15th January 2020. 

 

Primary League Tables: have now been published for 2019. They allow you to compare the KS2 results for all 

primary schools. These can be accessed via: https://www.compare-school-performance.service.gov.uk/school/140144 

 

CHILDREN BREAK UP AT 1.30PM on Wednesday 18th December at 1.30pm. 

 

Menu: Week 3 

 

 

 

Enjoy your week. 

 

Mrs S M Mason 

Message from Mrs Clews; 
 

Retirement Celebration:  we will be having a Mass of Thanksgiving for Mrs Mason’s 

retirement on Monday 16th December at 1.45pm at St Chad’s and All Saints Church.  

All the children will be attending as well as former members of staff. It would be 

lovely if current parents and past students would join us for this very special service.  

Afterwards everyone is invited back to St Chad’s Primary School for refreshments. 
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